5/2/95



## United States Department of the Interior



BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT ELKO DISTRICT OFFICE 3900 E. IDAHO STREET P.O. BOX 831 ELKO, NEVADA 89801

IN REPLY REFER TO:

4400/4120 (NV-015)

MAY -2 1995

Von L. and Marian Sorensen HC 60 Box 165 Wells, NV 89835

Dear Mr. Sorensen:

The Spruce Allotment Evaluation is enclosed for your review. Please direct your comments, if any, to the following subjects:

- A) Monitoring information that should be added to the evaluation, and
- B) Other ideas to achieve the multiple use objectives, as alternatives to the technical recommendations already described in the enclosed evaluation.

Please provide me with your formal comments by June 2, 1995, and make your comments as clear and concise as possible.

Sincerely yours,

BILL BAKER, Manager Wells Resource Area

Enclosure: As stated

cc: The Humane Society of the U.S.
Animal Protection Institute
Commission for the Preservation of Wild Horses
HTT Resource Advisors
Federal Land Bank
Nevada Department of Agriculture
American Horse Protection Association, Inc.
Nevada Wildlife Federation
Natural Resources Defense Council, Inc.
Kathryn Cushman
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

People for the West

Sierra Club, Toiyabe Chapter
Wild Horse Organized Assistance
Resource Concepts, Inc.
American Mustang and Burro Association
Well Resource Area Grazing Association
Nevada Division of Wildlife
Edie Wilson
The Nature Conservancy
Rutgers Law School
Bertrand Paris and Sons
Kenneth Jones